
 

Circulated in more than 130 States to personalities in the legal and maritime professions 

  

IMLIe-News  
  

The IMO International Maritime Law Institute Official Electronic Newsletter (Vol. 15, Issue No.47) 29 March 2018 

 

   

IMLI CLASS OF 2017-2018 CELEBRATES THE BIRTHDAY OF DIRECTOR  

 

The IMLI Class of 2017-2018 organised a surprise birthday reception for Professor David Attard, 

on 29 March 2018 in the premises of the Institute.  

 

 
Professor David Attard and the IMLI Class of 2017-2018 

 

In a short speech delivered on behalf of her colleagues, Ms. Thandi Rosalea McAllister (Guyana) 

thanked Professor Attard for the exceptional care and love he has for them not just as the Institute’s 

Director and exceptional Professor, but as a father figure. The Class, she said, has a rare admiration 

for Professor Attard’s wisdom,wealth of knowledge and experience. She prayed for his continuous 

good health and personal well-being for the benefit of IMLI and the entire maritime community.  

 

Professor Attard expressed his appreciation to the Class for the pleasant surprise. He encouraged 

the students to continue with their good work and to fly high the IMLI flag wherever they are.   



 
Professor Attard and Class during the reception 

 

The Faculty, Staff and Students of the Institute wish Professor David Attard a Happy Birthday. 
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